AAUW Plans January 24 Meeting on
Women in Media

01.18.2012

The Weatherford Chapter of the American Association of University Women (AAUW)
will host its first meeting of the spring semester on Tuesday, January 24, from 11:30
a.m. to 1 p.m. in the Bonny Board Room (formerly Skyview Room) in the Southwestern
Oklahoma State University Memorial Student Center.

Speaking on the topic of Women in Media, Dr. Melinda Burgess of the SWOSU
Department of Psychology will be the guest presenter at the general club meeting.
Lunch will be served, and anyone is invited to attend.

AAUW works to advance equity for women and girls through advocacy, education and
research.

The group’s annual spring luncheon will be coming up on Friday, February 24, with
guest speaker Jana Christian, president of The Etiquette School of Oklahoma.

For more information, contact AAUW President Patsy Parker at 580.774.3284 or at
patsy.parker@swosu.edu.
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